Christian Congregation of Jehovah's Witnesses Congrégation chrétienne des Témoins de Jéhovah

PO Box/C. P. 4100, Georgetown, Ontario L7G 4Y4, Canada Telephone/Téléphone: 905-873-4100 Fax/Télécopieur: 905-873-4554

August 12, 2014

TO ALL BODIES OF ELDERS IN CANADA

Re: E-mails from apostates

Dear Brothers:

Recently, elders from several congregations in Canada have received apostate e-mails regarding the United Nations and non-government organizations (NGO).

We want to commend you brothers for recognizing that these e-mails are apostate-based and that you have simply discarded these. Please be assured that the branch office would not be sending information regarding direction for elders or bodies of elders to the personal e-mail addresses of individual elders. Such direction would come in the form of letters on letterhead through the jw.org Web site. (Acts 15:23a) Also, circuit overseers would be copied.

It is good to remember that e-mails should not be used to send fellow elders confidential material. The secure Inbox on jw.org should be used for this purpose.

We admire your faithfulness and love for Jehovah's organization. We are reminded that it is only in the earthly part of Jehovah's organization that we find faith, love, and unity to the extent that the world tries hard to disrupt us. Does this not prove that we are serving Jehovah?

As Paul said to the Philippians, we feel about you, "I thank my God always when I remember you in every supplication of mine for all of you. I offer each supplication with joy."—Philippians 1:3, 4.

It is a pleasure to serve with you. Be assured of our warm Christian love and greetings.

Your brothers,

Christian Congregation of Jehovah's Witnesses

cc: Circuit Overseers